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WHOLE SCHOOL 
 
We hope you have a great Summer holidays! 
 
UNIFORM SALE DAYS 
Please note that St Stephen’s Junior School will be open for the purchase of uniform during the 
Summer break on the following days:- 

Thursday 24th July 9 – 3 

Friday 25th July 9 – 3 

Wednesday 30th July 9 – 3 

Thursday 31st July 9 – 3 

Monday 1st September 9 – 3 

Uniform will not be available to buy on the first morning of school on Wednesday 3rd September but 
will be available again on Thursday 4th September onwards. 

Please note that all children must wear school uniform unless it is a PE day, which you will be 
advised of in September. A phone call home to parents will be made if children do not wear the 
required uniform and a replacement pre loved item will be provided for the remainder of that day. 

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM 
 
We have a large supply of pre loved uniform in varying sizes. Please do ask at the School Office if 
you would like to check availability of particular items. 
 
EMAILS/FORMS IN THE LAST WEEK OF TERM 

Please see below a list of correspondence that has been sent home via ParentMail this week in 
case you missed it:- 
 

 
July Newsletter 

 
Whole School 

 
Summer Activities  

 
Whole School 

 
School Uniform on sale over the Summer 

 
Whole School 



 
Online Content 

 
Whole School  

 
TERM DATES 

 
Wednesday 3rd September Start of Term 1 (2025/2026) 


